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CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION MEETING 

CANCELLATION 

For January 7, 2021. 

 
 

The next regular meeting of the Civil Service Commission 

will be held at 4 p.m., Thursday, February 4, 2021. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 Consistent with the California Governor’s Executive Order No. N-29-20, Resolution No. 79450 

from the City of San José and the Santa Clara County Health Officer’s March 16, 2020 Shelter 

in Place Order, the City Council meeting will not be physically open to the public. Public 

comments will be accepted via eComment, email, by phone/Webinar or online.  
 

You may speak to the Commission about any discussion item that is on the agenda, and you may also speak 

during Public Comments on items that are not on the agenda and are within the subject matter jurisdiction of 

the Commission.  Please be advised that, by law, the Commission is unable to discuss or take action on 

issues presented during Public Comments.  Pursuant to Government Code Section 54954.2, no matter shall 

be acted upon by the Commission unless listed on the agenda, which has been posted not less than 72 hours 

prior to meeting. 

All public records relating to an open session item on this agenda, which are not exempt from disclosure pursuant to the 

California Public Records Act, that are distributed to a majority of the legislative body will be available for public.  

Contact the Office of the City Clerk for the final document. 

Please direct correspondence and questions to: 

City of San José Office of the City Clerk 

Attn:  Ruth Krantz 

200 East Santa Clara Street, 14th Floor 

San José, California  95113 

Tel: (408) 535-1260; Fax: (408) 292-6207 


